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City Council Special Meeting to Discuss Business Highway 190 Project 

 
Copperas Cove, Texas – The City of Copperas Cove will host a City Council Special 
Workshop Meeting to discuss the Business Highway 190 Improvement Project on Monday, 
May 14, 2018 at 1pm in the Council Chambers, 508 S. 2nd Street. The purpose of the meeting 
is to allow Council members, business owners and the public to view and discuss planned 
renovations to E Business Highway 190, from E Avenue D to Constitution Drive. City staff, 
TXDOT and BSP Engineers representatives will be present to help educate those in 
attendance. The in-progress design work for the project will be available for viewing 30 
minutes prior to the meeting.  
 
The TXDOT Waco District has created a project web page which can be found on their 
website at: https://www.txdot.gov/inside-txdot/projects/studies/waco/business-us-190.html. 
The project page includes project history and schedule, map, research/studies, FAQs, etc. 
We encourage the public to view this site to educate themselves on the project and dispel 
inaccurate rumors which have circulated.  
 
Questions or concerns should be directed to Public Information Officer Kevin Keller at 
kkeller@copperascovetx.gov or (254)547-4221. 
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